
Uplifting Yahrtzeit Seuda held in Budapest 

 in memory of the Satmar Rebbe Zt”l 
Along with two siyumim through outstanding bochurim, graduates of 

Talmud Torah Nachlas Avos in Budapest 
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נ דבורה  "לע
ר  "רעכיל ב

 ה"מרדכי יודא ע
 ם אריגינעלן פארמאט'עס איז ערלויבט צו פארשפרייטן דעם בולעטין אינ  hfpjc@thejnet.com     –ביטע קאנטאקטירט אבותינו , מעיל-צו ערהאלטן וועכנטליך די בולעטין אויף אי

202 

 נ"לע

 (ס"דרשות חת). לכבד מקום קברות אבותם, שידעו מקום אבותז עד נכנסו לעולם האחר בקבר לשומרי בריתו צדקתו לבני בנים "מעה' פימעולם ועד עולם על יראיו ' חסד האבל ...

 

     

Part of the attendees at the yahrtzeit seuda in the Budapest orthodox shul 

- Reb Aharon Zvi Kestenbaum addresses the audience  

The bochurim step up to be mesayim during the seuda 

The amazing achievement of the 200 restored cemeteries is followed by a deep inspiration among other family 

members who wish to partake in this mitzvah. 
 

 Therefore, we have launched this column in which issues will be addressed, i.e.: Frequently asked questions – 

important things to bear in mind when visiting a cemetery – practical advice for cemetery preservation etc. 
 

 The public can now receive by email three Yiddish pamphlets concerning cemetery restoration, maintenance and 

a comprehensive questions and answer booklet of FAQ’s. 

 

Special Column: 
 

Objective: Comments and 

Clarifications 

To elucidate different aspects 

of cemetery preservation 

To our dear and esteemed friend 
Rabbi Shimon Yoel Wienberger shlit”a 

Dayan of Skulen 
Son-in-law of Skulen’er Rebbe Shlit”a 
Of the chief committee members of Gyure 

Upon the engagement of his granddaughter 

May he and his family only merit nachas of their children 

 Tremendous inspiration among honorable sponsors to 

participate in the urgent restoration endeavor 

 in the cemetery of  Kechnece, Slovakia 

Cemetery in Kechnece unfenced, and in danger of being cultivated as a 

part of the agricultural activities nearby. A fence is urgently needed! 

Kechnece, Slovakia 

• The cemetery’s integrity is jeopardized by the recent agricultural activities 

in the area. 

•There are unfortunately no known descendants of this town to look after 

the cemetery’s preservation 

•Part of the needed funds has already been collected. It is still necessary to 

receive another few donations of people seeking zechusim for the upcoming 

yoim hadin 

•To join this invaluable mitzvah, please send in your kind donation to: 

Avoyseinu – 616 Bedford  Ave. #2-B – Brooklyn, NY 11249 

You can also contact R’ Yechiel Mechel Fischbein and R’ Yaakov Shulem 

Steinberg at 347-581-7190, or Avoyseinu at 718-640-1470 ext. 305 

HFPJC a.k.a. Avoyseinu 
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